
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

This notice is posted to inform the public that the Veterans’ Affairs 
Commission (VAC) is currently on its annual summer break. The 

following meeting dates have been canceled: 
 
 

06-12-24 
 

07-10-24 
 

08-14-24 
 

 
 

The next scheduled meeting is September 12, 2024. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


